



Newsletter



Friday 14th December 2018

On Wednesday everyone in school enjoyed a delicious Christmas Dinner. A big thank you to the kitchen staff who prepared and served the meal (and washed up afterwards!). We are really pleased to announce that we raised just over £700 at the Christmas Fair and Activities last week. This is an amazing total—thank you!

Christmas performances are next week:

Tuesday 18th December 9.15 Nursery am & classes 5 & 6

1:30 Classes 1,2,3 & 4

Wednesday 19th December 9.15 Classes 1,2,3 & 4

1:30 Nursery pm & classes 5 & 6

Whilst we welcome all family members to the performances, our space in the hall is limited and therefore we politely ask that you only attend **one** performance to allow as many children's parents to attend as possible. Thank you for your co-operation.

Christmas Hamper Raffle

Raffle tickets 20p on sale next week

Raffle Draw next Thursday



Thursday 20th December Non-uniform Day

Christmas Breakfast & Parties

Children in Nursery will have special Christmas snack and in school there will be a special Early Bird breakfast at the start of the day. You do not need to provide any food. If you wish to make a £1 donation all money raised will go to the NSPCC

<u>Starting School</u> September 2019

If you have a child born between

1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015

you must apply online at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions.

Even if your child is in our nursery you must apply online by 15th January 2019.

If you have any questions or do not have access to the internet please talk to Nursery staff who will be able to help you.

Parents of children in Year 2 will need to apply for Year 3 (Junior School) using the same online system.

Attendance

This week 93.24%



 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\longrightarrow}$

☆

 \star

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\overset{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 \star

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\cancel{\sim}}$

Attendance
Cup
Class 2

Early Bird Class 5



 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

☆

☆

In Golden Book This Week

*** * * * * * * * *** * *

Class 1

James & Jessica

<u>Class 2</u>

Poppy & Mia

Class 3

Tilly & Blake

Class 4

All in class 4

Harry

Class 5

George & Dawid

Class 6

Kyarah & Cerys

Nursery

Lacie-Mae, Lucas S,

Isaac & Esme

Dates for this term

Christmas performances

Tuesday 18th December 9.15 Nursery am & classes 5 & 6

1:30 Classes 1,2,3 & 4

Wednesday 19th December 9.15 Classes 1,2,3 & 4

1:30 Nursery pm & classes 5 & 6

Thursday 20th December—non-uniform day for Christmas Parties

Friday 21st December— last day of school and nursery

Tuesday 8th January — back to school and nursery







@donnwoodinfants

01952 386640

a2041@taw.org.uk

//donningtonwoodinfants.co.uk